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** SOLAR Training for Student Supervisors  ** 

New student supervisors or anyone wishing to take a refresher, can sign up for SOLAR training, by 
sending an e-mail to: Peter Franzese in the office of Financial Aid and Student Employment (click onto the 
e-mail address in blue)  

Peter.Franzese@stonybrook.ed
u
Once you have sent your request to attend SOLAR training, you will be notified by Training & 
Organizational Development when the next training session will be scheduled.

HABITAT NEWS RELEASE:

The Bake Sale netted $78.25.  Thank you one and all !

As there are still cupcakes, coffee cake, lemon bars, and cookies remaining you are welcome to come  
by tomorrow.  Have some with your morning coffee or tea .  All bakery items are on the cabinet in the  
large conference room.  The prices are written on the blackboard  - make your selections and put the  
payment in the metal box .

TOTAL  AMOUNT RAISED TO DATE :  $398.25




